AFIN: 72-00144
Karen Blue (adpce.ad) PMT#: 0290-S4-R1

Received
To: Annette Cusher (adpce.ad) By Karen Blue at 3:56 pm, Sep 15, 2022
Subject: RE: Eco Vista Fire 9.13.22.pptx DOC ID#: 82604

TO: AC>FILE <KMB

From: Reynolds, Jodi [mailto:jreynol0@wm.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 4:54 PM

To: Annette Cusher (adpce.ad); Nicholas Jones (adpce.ad); Jarrod Zweifel (adpce.ad); Jay Ellis (adpce.ad); David
Witherow (adpce.ad); Stephen Foster (adpce.ad); Stephen Ratley (adpce.ad)

Subject: FW: Eco Vista Fire 9.13.22.pptx

Good afternoon! Please see attached for an update from Eco-Vista regarding the Class 4 fire. Please let me know if you
would like to discuss.

Thanks!

Jodi

From: Berner, Matt <mberner@wm.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 2:47 PM

To: Small, Blake <bsmall@wm.com>; Reynolds, Jodi <jreynol0@wm.com>
Subject: Eco Vista Fire 9.13.22.pptx

I've attached a timeline of events and pictures from the fire.

Matt Berner

Landfill Supervisor, Eco-Vista
Northwest Arkansas Post Collections
Mid*South

mberner@wm.com

Waste Management

2210 Waste Management Drv
Springdale, AR 72762

Cell: 479.263.4013
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Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.



Eco Vista Fire Timeline 9/13/22 to 9/14/22

Operators left Eco at 07:07pm. No issues noted

Steve Peck left at approximately 08:10 pm. He noted no issues.
Hauling company technician notified of fire in class 4 at 10:03pm
TFD arrived around 10:15pm.

Wesley Emerson and Miguel Oropeza arrived approximately 10:30pm

Fire extinguished and TFD left Eco by midnight. TFD sprayed less than 2,000 gallons of water. Fire was
extinguished by site personel

Miguel and Wesley remained on site during the night.
Due to fire, class 4 workface moved from south slope back to north pad. Operations resumed around 08:30am.

TPD Capt. Josh Bowen and TFD Chief Mark Ramsey arrived to inspect site at 08:58 am. Fire remains suspicious
in nature, but difficult to prove without camera footage.

Jason Guilky with ADEQ arrived and inspected site from 12:15pm to 02:00 pm

Jason plans on returning on 9/15/22 for final inspection of clean up.
















